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XV RETIREMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
There was submitted Agenda Note AN34-2020 reporting that the Chief Executive had intimated that he 
would retire in early 2021 and  advising that, in view of the timescales involved, the Chief Executive, in 
consultation with the Convener of the Policy and Resources Committee, Labour Group Spokesperson, 
Conservative Group Spokesperson, Liberal Democrat Group Spokesperson, the Independent Member 
and the Lord Provost had: 
 
(i) remitted to the Head of Human Resources and Business Support to proceed with 

appropriate measures to recruit a new Chief Executive; and 
 
(ii) agreed that the Personnel Appointments Sub-Committee  for this appointment should 

consist of five members of the Administration, two members of the Labour Group, one 
member of the Conservative Group and one member of the Liberal Democrat Group. 

 
The Committee noted accordingly. 
 
 


